



Wednesday 9th November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that Seva School will be participating in the Wahegru Foundation's Book and Toy Drive this year.

The Wahegru Foundation serves to provide support and assistance to charitable organisations. Working as a platform with the simple aim of supporting non-profit groups and charities, the Wahegru Foundation pool resources from like minded, warm hearted people that want to come together to give back.

During the holiday period many charities struggle to provide for the children which they have in their care. The Wahegru Foundation lends a helping hand by raising a collection of new books and toys for underpriviged children over the Christmas period.

We will be helping to give donations to this worthy cause and are asking families to help donate **new** toys, books and games for underprivileged children from ages 6 months to 18 years.

Starting next week **Monday 14<sup>th</sup> November**, we will be collecting any items your child brings to school to help promote Guru Nanak Dev Ji's principle of 'Vand Shako' (sharing your good fortune with others). What better way to celebrate the birth of Guru Nanak Dev Ji (the 1<sup>st</sup> Sikh Guru) than to exemplify this principle and share gifts with underprivileged children.

Seva School, Link House, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB Tel: 024 7798 7619



## What is needed:

- Family board games (e.g. Monopoly, Jenga, Ludo, Chess, Scabble,
  Pictionary, Guess Who, Connect 4 etc)
- Teenager friendly coloring books and crayons.
- Arts and crafts sets
- Stationery (stationery sets, pencil cases, geometry sets, notepads, gel pens, etc.)
- Inspirational or trending books (e.g. biographies, cooking books, Harry Potter etc.)
- Journals and diaries
- Jigsaw puzzles
- Sports equipment (e.g footballs, cricket sets, badminton sets etc.)
- Lego

## Donations will be collected until Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me at the school.

Many thanks for your help and support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Jo. Kaur

Seva Studies & Panjabi Teacher